Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
Jim Gray

May 23, 2013

TO: Mayor Jim Gray and Urban County Council

FROM: David S Lucas, Director of Enhanced 9-1-1 @

RE: Maintenance Agreement with AK Associates, Inc

VIA: Clay Mason, Commissioner of Public Safety

Clay Mason

Commissioner

This request will authorize the acceptance of the submitted RFP response by Kraus Associates
to provide on-site and remote maintenance services for LFUCG’s 911 System. Services
provided insure the ongoing maintenance and operation of the 9-1-1 network and related
systems currently used within the Police and Fire communication centers for the Enhanced 911
system and the supporting Central Kentucky 911 Network. The submitted proposal is the low

bid and meets all requirements as outlined in the Request for Proposals.

The intial annual cost of $247,000 is fully budgeted within the Division of Enhanced 911’s
budget using Fund 4204. All products, software, installation, support services and
maintenance outlined within the agreement meet state specifications and are acceptable 9-1-1

expenses as outlined by regulations created by the Commonwealth of Kentucky.

The following documents are attached:
1. Administrative review form. (Blue sheet)
2. Kraus Associates Agreement

Please return completed documents to my attention for final disposition.
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